

ans 3/18/00

March 15, 2000

Dear Harold:

Tom and I have been looking at some dates, and right now, keeping in mind your dialysis schedule, it looks like we would want to take you two to lunch on Thursday, March 30. Friday the 31st would be a second choice, but 30th might be better. If not those, we will look for something else, but that is when our vacations are. We will work something out either way.

Terry Thompson

Also, I was hoping you might have some books left. I am in need of a couple copies of *Case Open* and one of *Frame Up*, maybe an original *Whitewash*. Still have friends that want them on my recommendation, and I send them or give them to them. Let me know if you have any left.

It was in the 70's for a whole week, then got cold and snowed and freezing rain, now in the 70's again today, only to get cold tomorrow. Some flowers already are peeking through, but I think we may have another snow before spring is here for good.

I hope you both are doing as well as can be expected, given the recent problems, and we keep you both in our thoughts and prayers. Let me know on the dates . . . I may call and confirm as well.

Take care.

Dave Keck